

3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214 www.bloominggreensschool.com

Newsletter

Dear Parents,

We bring you Blooming Greetings! We believe that regular communication between home and school is imperative for your child's progress and well-being and to this we remain committed.

The Green (First) term has been most impactful in terms of the teaching and learning outcome and we use this opportunity to appreciate our esteemed parents for their sacrifices in making our **Intervention Plan** a daily success.

In order to compete favourably with their counter-parts our Year 5 children are currently preparing for external competitions. To this effect, they have been engaged in a mathematical drill which holds an extra hour daily (3:00-4:00pm) and on Saturdays (9:00am-12:00noon).

Also, we are working on presenting the Year 5 children for Grade 1 ABRS Music examination. This examination will come up in February 2019. Details will be communicated to the parents concerned.

This term's **Parents' Conference** was a success; we had quality feedback that has so far helped in the development of the children under our care. We sincerely appreciate all our parents who created time out of their busy schedule to attend. We also encourage others to avail themselves such opportunity whenever the need arises. Your feedback is key to our progress.

We marked **World Literacy Day** on Wednesday 26th October, 2018 with the theme **"Education is the gateway to a successful future".** This day was marked with presentations in arts and creative writing.

Our staff participated in series of professional development in recent weeks. We will leave no stone unturned in our quest to be the leading provider of quality international education.

"All work and no play, they say makes Jack a dull boy". As part of the celebration of the World Teachers' Day, the **CEO**, **Mrs. Susan Babatunde Yamah** had a time out at the beach with the teaching and non-teaching Staff of the school. It was a whole day of unwinding and dining. This memorable experience has had a boost on our work ethics towards the development of a total child.



Word of the Week
'Courtesy'

Colour of the week

Brown

SECOND FEED -

FORWARD

FRIDAY, 16TH – TUESDAY 20TH NOVEMBER, 2018

PUBLIC HOLIDAY
NOVEMBER 20, 2018



December 13, 2018



December 14, 2018



3, Connal Road, Off Herbert Macaulay way, Yaba, Lagos. +23412918563,+2349057190953,+2348145027214 www.bloominggreensschool.com

Newsletter

Our Second Feed Forward Assessment commenced today Friday, 16th through Tuesday 20th November, 2018. Kindly do well to revise with our children.

We will be holding our second Annual Arts Exhibition for charity on Thursday 13th December 2018. This event will showcase our children's artistic ingenuity. The displayed works will be sold to parents and the proceeds will be donated to charity as a way of giving back to society. The children (those in key stage classes) will come home with raffle draw tickets, we encourage family and friends to support by getting the tickets from them, there are lots of prizes to be won. Also, there are a few vendor stands for display of products. Interested persons should indicate interest on time as booking of space will be strictly on a "first come, first served" basis. Each stand goes for N5000.

The Green term will be rounded off with an End of Year concert/carol on Friday, 14th December 2018. This programme will take place from 4pm to 6:30pm. The dress code is red top on a blue pair of jeans. Kindly mark the date in your diaries.

Join us to celebrate our amiable CEO as God added another glorious year to her age on the 15th of November. We wish her many more happy, fruitful and healthy years.

We are **Committed to Excellence** and we will continue to apply the best practice professionally to ensure that our pupils maximize their full potentials in all they do. Remember we operate an open door policy – feel free to book an appointment if you have concerns or need support, help or advice. The CEO and Deputy Head of School's lines are open to all parents.

Do enjoy the rest of the term!

Thank you.

For Blooming Greens School Adegboyega Fadare **Deputy Head of School.** 08023439407, 08182767909

ERENCE 29/10/2018



CEO'S PICNIC WITH STAFF/CEO'S BIRTHDAY





SUSAN House = 475

JOSEPH House = 475 KINGS House = 611

BLOOM House = 446